August 23, 2013
Diane Hoelzer, P.E.

Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA

P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, NM 87199

Re:
Urban Apartments, 800 Silver Ave. SW


Conceptual Grading and Drainage Plan

Engineer’s Stamp Date 7/29/2013 (K13/D013)

Dear Ms. Hoelzer,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-30-13, the above referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit Administrative Approval with the following condition:

· The curb along the alley should be higher so that it is above the WSE.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.
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